Face-to-Face Bridge at Victoria Park

Our Spring, 2023 sessions will be run on the following basis, in order to take account of the
current variable Covid-19 rates:

1. There will be a maximum of seven tables playing duplicate bridge. Mitchell movements will be
preferred.

2. Members are asked to reserve places, not more than seven days in advance, in pairs, via email
to David Brice (davidanne.brice@btinternet.com) who will confirm by email — though they can
register for Wednesday afternoons without a partner. They may be asked to act as reserves in
case others are forced to withdraw at short notice. The club’s partner-finding service will be
available from Catriona ( ).

3. You are asked not to attend Bridge sessions unless you are fully vaccinated. Also, please stay
away if you have a cough or cold, are feeling unwell, or have tested positive for Covid-19, in

which case please do not return to the club until you test negative on two separate days.

4. To reduce transmission risks, the Bridge room will be kept ventilated during play.
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